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Monday 15th April 2024 

Dear Parent and Carer 

We are pleased to announce a trip to London for our year 5 pupils on Wednesday 3rd July 2024. This term 
the children are learning about the Gunpowder plot in history and famous landmarks in geography. To 
support their understanding we will be visiting London following this itinerary:   

• Bus departs Cloudside 7:30am 

• Arrival in London -10:30am sight seeing – Big Ben, Buckingham Palace, Houses of Parliament, 
Trafalgar Square.  

• Lunch 12:30pm – 1:15pm 

• Tower of London visit 1:30pm  

• Continue sight seeing – Big Ben, Buckingham Palace, Houses of Parliament, Trafalgar Square.  

• Bus leaves London 5pm 

• Bus back at Cloudside approx. 7:30 - 8pm 

Pupils will be supervised at all times. 

To make the most of the day, the bus will be leaving school at 7:30am as we want the pupils to experience 
a full day in London and because of this we will aim to arrive back at school for 8pm. As always we will 
update you via text so please remember to update your telephone number with the school office. 

We are pleased to be able to subsidise the cost of the visit in our efforts to provide curriculum enrichment 
opportunities for every child in school, as a result the cost of this visit will be £30.00 per child, which can be 
paid in instalments on the Gateway App. There is a further subsidy for those children in receipt of Pupil 
Premium funding. Please make payment and give consent for your child to attend on the School Gateway 
App by Friday 28th June 2024. We know that the children are going to love this experience and it will 
benefit their understanding of their Geography and History units this term. 

Closer to the time of the visit, further information will be provided so you have a more details about 
clothing and organisation of the day.      

Kind regards 

 

Miss Jodie Milson 
Head of School 


